
Stago Max Generation systems get DOD authorization
to operate
September 2023—Diagnostica Stago received an authorization to operate from the Department of Defense Health
Agency (DHA) for the company’s Max Generation analyzers and middleware solution. The cybersecurity clearance
allows Department of Defense military treatment facilities worldwide to connect Stago Max Generation systems to
the DHA network.
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